October 3, 2014
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Kingfisher Public Schools are offering health lessons focusing on the premise that abstinence from sexual intercourse is the only 100% effective protection against unwanted teenage pregnancy, sexually transmitted diseases, and Acquired Immune Deficiency Syndrome (AIDS) when transmitted sexually.  HIV/AIDS prevention instruction is a part of this class.  We will be using the “Making A Difference!”  Curriculum, which is discussed in detail at the following website:  http://www.selectmedia.org/programs/difference.html.

It is required that parents/guardians be notified prior to instruction of classes in which the human reproductive organs, their functions, and processes are described, illustrated, or discussed.  All written or audiovisual materials to be used in this instruction will be available for inspection by parent/ guardian upon request.

If you do not want your child to participate in the “Making A Difference!” program, please return the portion below to the secretary by Friday, October 10, 2014.   Failure to return the slip will automatically result in your child being included in the Making A Difference! program.

Sincerely,
Keith Campbell

School Principal

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
(Tear off this portion and return to High School Secretary)
Student name: ____________________________________

Date: ___________________________________

Name of Parent/Guardian:

___________________________________________

(please print)
____Please exclude my student from the Making A Difference! program.  I understand that my student will be expected to complete other assigned work.

Parent/Guardian

Signature: _______________________________________________
